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What a Great Conference ï 

I would like to send a special thank you to everyone who participated in this yearôs 

conference. We are so excited this year was such a success and we are already 

looking forward to seeing everyone again next year. 

Our 2015 exhibit floor is almost sold out so we are off to a great start.  

On behalf of the board of directors, I would like to congratulate all of our 2014 Award 

Winners! What an achievement. Our Innovator award had a great first year and we 

are excited for the RockTenn, St. Paul location for their achievements. We would also 

like to recognize all of the Innovator competitors ï Domtar, Windsor Mill; Domtar, 

Johnsonburg Mill; Weyerhaeuser, Dierks Lumber Facility; and the RockTenn, Sioux 

Falls Container Plant. Great job with your innovations.  

In August, PPSA will once again be hosting the Safety Leadership Course in 

Norcross, GA. This course would be ideal for anyone who manages safety and 

anyone who is interested in learning how safety can affect the bottom line.  

One course goal is to teach the idea that ñsimple processes are the best for reporting 

near misses..Outcomes of near miss reporting depends on what management does 

with the information,ò said course instructor Chris Redfearn of Weyerhaeuser.  

You will learn "to understand the fundamentals of safety and safety management 

principles including: record keeping, incident investigation, safety culture, managing 

change safely, understanding safety behavior, risk management, and measuring 

performance," notes Course Chair, Matthew Kanneberg, of RockTenn and member of 

the Pulp & Paper Safety Association.  

There will be an informational webinar on this course later in July. Be sure to look out 

for more information on www.ppsa.org.  

As always, PPSA is here to serve its members! If you ever have a suggestion or need 

anything from us, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Stay Safe! 
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